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Subject: Please pause the Comprehensive Land Use Plan

From: Kitty B. Kahn  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 6:25 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please pause the Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

I'm writing to ask you to please pause the Comprehensive Land Use Plan, and bring it back to the 
drawing board so that more input from residents can be included. Granted some of us, who watch 
local government meetings, are aware of the plan, although I don't agree with its contents.  But there 
are many many more Ann Arbor residents who only recently became aware of the plan.  You say it's 
no big deal and merely a guide.  But you certainly know that the Comprehensive Plan is more than 
merely a guide.  It will be the blueprint used for our city's zoning.  And that zoning determines the 
future of Ann Arbor.  So, all residents should have a say.  You call yourselves progressives, but true 
progressives do not rule from the top down, and do not advocate for trickle down, as Reagan did.  So 
please pause the Comprehensive Land Use Plan so everyone who chooses to help create it has that 
chance.   

I would appreciate a reply.  Thanks. -Peace, Kitty 


